Council of Chairs and Executive Committee Meeting Minutes
Thursday, October 25, 2012
245 Patterson Office Tower
9:00 – 10:30am 


1. eIAF announcements- Betty
Associate Dean Lorch stressed the importance of routing eIAFs prior to grant submissions.  There have been 3 grants within the University that were not submitted due to late, incomplete, or missing eIAFs.  OSPA is giving 2 exceptions per faculty member and after that, if the eIAF is not done before the grant, the grant will not be submitted.

2. Senate Meeting
[bookmark: _GoBack]
The group discussed and debriefed regarding the Senate meeting on October 22, 2012. President Capilouto gave a presentation and held an open forum for questions related to the University Senate memo from earlier in the month. 

3. Budget
The Dean discussed the importance and impact of the pending budget cuts.  The group debated and examined potential budget reduction scenarios for the College.
